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Vanderslice, Lynne

From: Healy, Kimberley
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 10:32 PM
To: boardofselectmen
Subject: My  BOS  priorities 

 

1-Prior to joining the board, I know there were discussions about performing a review of fees, including a comparison with 
other communities.  This summer there was a discussion of possible consideration of fee relief for small businesses.  I 
recommend we prioritize this.  
 
2-We currently present a proposed budget plus two years of projections.  During the budget review process, we didn’t 
discuss the projections.  I recommend we do so for the FY2024 budget review and consider developing projections 
beyond just the two years.  
 
 
Thanks,  
Kim Healy  
 


